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COVID-19 Tool 

Supporting Students Living in Shelters 

Students experiencing homelessness are significantly more at risk of losing services during the 
COVID-19 pandemic. Listed below are some strategies and best practices for LEAs to support 
students living in shelters. 

LEAs, in collaboration with their homeless liaison, should develop information-sharing systems 

ination of technology, packet coursework, food, and other supplies. 

Homeless Liaisons should provide online McKinney-Vento training to shelter staff. 

Homeless Liaisons should provide McKinney-Vento Posters (digital format can be accessed on 
the TEH

CY COVID-19 Resource page) via email to local shelters. Homeless Liaisons should work 
closely with shelter st with shelter staff to communicate 

to students and families that they can remain in the school of origin if they will be moving

 
outside of the attendance zone. 

LEAs should ensure policies regarding privacy and sharing of personal information of students and 
families experiencing homelessness are in place and have been provided to all LEA staff. For more 
information, please visit: FERPA FAQ
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